
March 2022 GHS Band Boosters Meeting 

The meeting was called to order by Richard Turner at 6:30pm.  Regina Turner approved the motion and 

Dennis Chambers seconded the motion.  Mr. Bates set up the Zoom meeting.  

Treasurer Report – The report was presented by Regina Turner.  We finally received the invoice for Rhea 

County.  The profit for ETPPA was $6,145.  The remaining drinks that were left over from the 

competition were sold to the softball.  A check for $325.00 will be added.  Regina Turner made the 

motion to approve it and Dennis Chambers approved and Bob Beck seconded. 

EPTAA Wrap up – Please email Mr. Bates and Mr. Milligan about any thoughts or concerns about your 

experiences at the competition.  Please provide suggestions or ideas to make everything a better 

experience.   Per EPTAA and the directors, our hosting of the competition went very smoothly and had a 

great experience.   

Cords for Graduation – The boosters will be purchasing the cords for the seniors.  The band directors will 

be ordering the cords.   

Directors – Mr. Milligan is making a request for roughly $120.00 for dollies for the speakers to purchase 

them from Harbor Freight.  Also, at this time, Mr. Bates is working on a possible Disney for next school 

year during spring break.   

Car Show – Dennis Chambers stated that he had to change the sponsor’s form and has reduced the fees.  

We had a few businesses sign up (Tindalls, IGA , & Gibbs Garage).  As of January 2022, you will need a 

permit for putting out signs or face a fine of $50 per sign.  Erica Thompson Russell will be looking into 

that.  We have food trucks.  At this time, we have several venders signed for the craft fair.  A committee 

meeting will be held on April 7th at 6:30pm in the band room.   

Election Committee – The elections will be held in May.  We will need to form a nominating committee 

for the elections.  This is our president and treasurer’s last year and will need to be replaced.  All 

positions will be open if anyone wants to run.   

Band Banquet – We will be doing the banquet like last years banquet.  Mr. Bates will check and see what 

dates are available for the gym.  We are looking at 12th or the 19th.   We are going to have light snacks.   

Upcoming Events - On March 24th, there will be a “working” concert at Gibbs Middle School.  The 

students have been practicing and they are wanting to have a mock performance for Festival.  On March 

26th, the mattress sale will be held in the gym.  Also, on March 26th, our winter guard and drum line will 

be performing.  On April 8th will be the concert and the trip to Dollywood.  The finals for winter guard 

and drum line will be on April 2nd at Karnes.   Ham and Goodys fund raiser will be starting soon and Alicia 

Cook will be confirming the dates.   

The next meeting will be held on April 12, 2022 (on Tuesday) at 6:30pm in the GHS Band Room.  The 

meeting was called to an end at 7:05 pm by Richard Turner.  It was approved by Bob Beck and seconded 

by Dennis Chambers.   


